
 

EXECUTIVE 
 

THURSDAY, 15 MARCH 2018 
 

DECISIONS 
 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the Executive 
meeting held on Thursday, 15 March 2018.  The wording used does 
not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the 
minutes. 
 
Members are reminded that, should they wish to call in a decision, 
notice must be given to Democracy Support Group no later than 4pm 
on the second working day after this meeting. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision 
sheet please contact Fiona Young. 
 

 
9. REVIEW OF THE EVIDENCE BASE SUPPORTING THE 

CASE FOR THE EXTENSION OF LICENSING OF HOUSES IN 
MULTIPLE OCCUPATION (HMO) ACROSS THE CITY  
 
Resolved: That the update be noted and that the approach 

outlined in Option 3, in paragraph 14 of the report, 
be approved. 

 
Reason: To ensure that standards are raised in the worst 

performing sector in a programmed way, focusing on 
the larger HMOs first, and keeping under review 
whether there is a need to extend licensing through 
the introduction of a local additional scheme for 
smaller HMOs. 


